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We have an interesting free service that I believe you’ll benefit from. The service is an online education and community platform called Trualta. It’s designed for families managing care at home and has a deep library of lessons that provide practical advice on a wide range of topics. Most take less than 5 minutes to complete!
It’s a great go-to resource that many of my clients really enjoy, especially since they don’t have to constantly search google for the right information. As a bonus, I’m able to recommend content that can help based on our conversations together.
If you’re interested, I can send you an invite to the platform. Trualta is a FREE resource provided by Kenosha County Caregiver Coalition in partnership with Wisconsin Family and Caregiver Support Alliance.
I can be reached at 262-605-6650, Margaret.Ricchio@kenoshacounty.org.





